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25th January 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

TEACHER CONSULTATIONS 
TUESDAY 7th FEBRUARY AND THURSDAY 9th FEBUARY 2023  

 
We are holding consultation evenings on Tuesday 7th February between 3:30pm – 6:00pm and 
Thursday 9th February between 5:00pm – 7:30pm.   
 
This is an opportunity for you to meet your child’s teacher, discuss how your child is progressing, 
what we hope to achieve in the future and how you might help support your child. 
 
All meetings will take place in the Olympic Hall.  You will receive a link via email and text to book 
your preferred time slot shortly. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mr C van Straaten 
Headteacher 
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